
The Naming Advisory Group continues to work with historians and 
campuses to research named buildings and colleges across the University 
System of Georgia. While the group anticipates completion of the project 
soon, it has been focused on thoroughly reviewing the information it has 
been provided and therefore may take a little longer. Public input may still 
be submitted to the group through the system’s website. Once work is 
completed, the group will present any recommended changes to the 
chancellor and chairman of the Board of Regents.  


